
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2013 12:02 PM 
Subject: Norman Transcript - quilt donations article 
 
Hi Kathy! 
 
I just wanted to thank you for taking the time to speak with me on Wednesday about all that 
you're doing for Moore tornado survivors, and I wanted to let you know that my article about it 
came out in the paper today instead of yesterday. 
 
I just mailed both you and Luana copies of the print paper, but here's a link to the online story as 
well: Tornado survivor comes for a quilt and gets promise of new home. Unfortunately I don't 
think Luana gave me her email address, so if you could forward this to her I'd appreciate it. 
 
Thanks again for your help and for your efforts to bring happiness and comfort to people who 
need it so badly right now. 
 
All the best, 
 
Arianna Pickard 
Reporter, The Norman Transcript 
 

http://normantranscript.com/headlines/x35810593/Tornado-survivor-comes-for-a-quilt-and-gets-the-promise-of-a-new-home
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